
                                           Ligonier Township Supervisors 

                                                    Special Meeting         

                                                       8 June 2010 

 

   The Supervisors of Ligonier Township met in special session at 6:30 pm with all three 

Supervisors present: Chairman Timothy R Komar, William C Penrod Jr and Keith A 

Whipkey.  The purpose of the meeting was to accept public comment regarding proposed 

Ordinance 2010-OR-01, the placing of a stop sign on Settler Road at the entrance to 

Everview Estates.  

   Komar and Township Solicitor Judith K Ciszek explained that the sign was being 

placed in response to numerous reports of near-accidents happening with vehicles 

entering the plan and failing to yield right-of-way to oncoming traffic.  

   As no one appeared in the audience to comment upon the ordinance, a motion was 

made by Whipkey and seconded by Penrod to close the comment period. Motion carried.  

   As no other business was advertised to be discussed at this session, a motion was made  

by Whipkey and seconded by Penrod to adjourn the meeting at 6:35 pm. Motion carried.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Keith A Whipkey 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


